
 
 

AIRPORT NOISE HEARING BOARD  
NOTICE  OF  CANCELLATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular Airport Noise Hearing 

Board meeting of October 24, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. at the West 

Annex Meeting Room of City Hall located at 3031 Torrance 

Boulevard has been cancelled. 

 

The next meeting will be on January 9, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. at the 

West Annex Meeting Room of City Hall located at 3031 Torrance 

Boulevard. 

 

The meetings of November 14, 2024, November 28, 2024, 

December 12, 2024 and December 26, 2024 will be dark.  
 

 


